
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULING  
OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Millview County Water District 

 
Russian River (Underflow) in Mendocino County 

 
The State Water Resources Control Board will hold a  

Public Hearing on 
 

Proposed Revocation of License 5763 (Application 15679) 
 
 

The Public Hearing listed above, 
originally scheduled to commence on Monday, April 1, 2013, 

and continuing, if necessary, on Tuesday, April 2, 2013, 
will now commence  

on 
 

Tuesday, April 2, 2013 at 9:00 a.m. 
and continue, if necessary, on  

Friday, April 5, 2013  
 

in the Coastal Hearing Room 
Joe Serna, Jr. – Cal/EPA Building 

1001 I Street, Second Floor 
Sacramento, CA 

 
 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE 

 
Please Note, the December 6, 2012 Notice of Public Hearing remains in effect except for 
the changes in dates noted herein.   The changes described in this reschedule notice do not 
change the scope of the hearing or other hearing requirements as originally noticed, unless 
expressly noted herein.  For further information, please refer to the original December 6, 2012 
hearing notice, available at: 
 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/hearings/millview_revocation
/docs/pubnot_millview.pdf 

http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/hearings/millview_revocation/docs/pubnot_millview.pdf
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/hearings/millview_revocation/docs/pubnot_millview.pdf
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IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS 
 
During the pendency of this proceeding, there shall be no ex parte communications between 
State Water Board members or State Water Board hearing team staff and any of the other 
participants, including members of the prosecution team regarding substantive or controversial 
procedural matters within the scope of the proceeding.  (Gov. Code, §§ 11430.10-11430.80.)   
 
Questions regarding non-controversial procedural matters (Gov. Code, § 11430.20, subd. (b)) 
should be directed to Senior Staff Counsel Samantha Olson at (916) 327-8235, or by email to 
solson@waterboards.ca.gov, or Staff Engineer Ernest Mona at (916) 341-5359, or by email to 
emona@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 
 
 
 
 February 7, 2013           
Date Jeanine Townsend 

Clerk to the Board 
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